
 

 

 
TO:   Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

 

FROM:  Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development  

 

DATE:  July 25, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Bid package for City Hall sewer tie-in  

__________________________________________________________________  

 

The Dacula City Hall sewer tie-in bid documents have been finalized and provided 

for your review. The plans include the construction of approximately 240 linear 

feet of 6” diameter PVC gravity sewer and service lateral and two new sewer 

manholes. The subject infrastructure will be connected to an existing Gwinnett 

County sewer manhole and service laterals, which will connect City Hall to 

Gwinnett County’s sewer system. In addition, the scope of work includes 

decommissioning the failing septic system at City Hall and site restoration of the 

disturbed areas.   

The proposed improvements have an estimated OPCC (Opinion of Probable 

Construction Cost) of $119,920, which includes a 10% contingency.  This project 

is fully funded by the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) federal funds.  

Staff requests the Mayor and City Council approve the bid package as provided 

and grant authorization to solicit for public bids.    

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development 


